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Comments: | would like to further comment on the need for protection of the extremely few remnants of our old-
growth forest that remain. They need most of all to be protected by stopping any sort of interventions in their
vicinity.

Of next importance is to increase land and buffer zones around these forests as possible.

I am glad you are considering proposals to protect these groves and encourage more language that has clear
guidelines and measurable goals.

Sheryl Schmeling



